
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/9/2012 8:58:33 AM 
To: Goldthrite, Cody (cody.goldthrite@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Franz, Damon A. (damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov); Brown, Carol A. 

(carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov); Lee, Audrey (audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: PG&E Ride Along with Gas or Electric Personnel 

Cody. They can do either or. Or both. I need a date that works for them and then I will have it 
arranged. Also, where do they want to do it as far as location ? 

On Aug 9, 2012, at 8:56 AM, "Goldthrite, Cody" <cody.goldthrite@,cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Brian, 

Damon and Audrey would like to ride along with one of your Gas Service 
Representatives or Electric Line Crews. I am unsure if they are interested in 
spending a day with one of your crew personnel in the gas or electric areas, but I 
figure starting with their intentions would be a good start. 

Would you happen to know how this process could be initiated? I think 
September would be best. 

Regards, 

Cody Goldthrite 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office of President Peevey 

505 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94102 

(415) 703-2722 

SB GT&S 0202628 
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(415) 703-5091 (fax) 

Email: cde@cpuc.ca.gov 

SB GT&S 0202629 


